
 

Mt Messenger Alliance – Memo 

 

Memorandum 

To Hearing Commissioner 

From Mt Messenger Bypass Project Team 

Date 3 August 2018 

Subject Updated CEMP AND CLMP 

 

This document explains the minor changes made to the CEMP and CLMP, and reflected in 

the versions dated 3 August 2018 (handed up to the Commissioner at today's hearing). 

Update to the CEMP 

Updated 

Section 

Reason for Change Change 

5.6 Commissioner’s 

request for further 

clarification to be 

added to CEMP during  

Wendy Turvey delivery 

of evidence on 2 

August 2018 

Following text has been added: It is assumed 

that the property located at 3072 Mokau Rd will 

be vacant during construction, However, if it is 

occupied the methods outlined above will be 

implemented to ensure that any adverse dust 

effects are managed appropriately. 

5.7 Commissioner’s 

request for further 

clarification to be 

added to CEMP during 

Damian Ellerton 

delivery of evidence on 

2 August 2018 

Following text has been added: It is assumed 

that the property located at 3072 Mokau Rd will 

be vacant during construction, However, if it is 

occupied the methods outlined above will be 

implemented to ensure that any adverse noise 

effects are managed appropriately.   

 

Update to the CLMP 

Updated 

Section 

Reason for 

Change 

Change 

5 NPDC Section 42 

report (30 July 

2018) number 14. 

Request for 

staged report.  

Following text has been added: The DSI (dated July 

2018) found that the soils in areas sampled do not 

contain contaminants at a level that would present a 

risk to human health or the environment during or at 

the completion of works. However should unexpected 

contamination be encountered, reporting will be 

required as outlined in Section 4.7.3 of the CLMP. It is 

anticipated that this would be reported in stages. 

 


